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             Ref: DL/EK 
 
                    28th September 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Student, 
 
Re: Year 11 Maximizing Outcomes Plan (MOP)  
 
I hope you have settled back into school life after the summer break. One of our key priorities is to ensure you 
have the support and challenge you throughout the rest of Year 11 and beyond. 
 
We have had several meetings in school about how best to do this. Mr Haslam is our Assistant Headteacher and 
part of the senior leadership team, he will oversee out Year 11 Maximizing Outcomes Plan (MOP).  This has 
started with a recent assembly.  We also plan to take some staff and student voice to understand what you and 
your family would like us to do.  At present our plan will involve: 
 

 Mock exams in all examination subjects after half term, these will take place in the Sports Hall 
 Exams marked and then a clear plan in place in every subject to maximise your grade 
 Preparation for these exams 
 Post 16 advice and guidance-assemblies with Colleges and Sixth forms, support in completing 

applications forms and a 1 to 1 meeting with our Careers coordinator 
 Lesson 6 sessions with staff to support students with additional teaching and revision 

 
We will look to review the plan after the first Mock exam.  
 
The next step is to have a live video update led by Mr Haslam at 5.30pm tomorrow.  Please click on the link we 
have emailed to you and your family at 5.30pm tomorrow. 
 
I have been very impressed with how well you have started Year 11.  It will be a challenging year but together 
we will ensure you are able to achieve your personal best and ensure you can achieve your Year 12 plan. 
 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
MR DAVID LANCASTER  
Headteacher  
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